
From: Marketa Ith <mith@pcsd.us>  
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 5:33 PM 
To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov> 
Subject: Frederick Point East Firearm discharge ordinance 

 
 
 
Assembly members, 
 I have had  a homesite at Frederick Point East since the late 1980's. While I support 
peoples' right to bowhunt in our neighborhood, I do not support ordinance #2024-04. As 
there are people living and using their homesites during different seasons,  I believe the 
discharge of firearms would make it a more dangerous environment.  
 
Thank you,  
Marketa Ith 
 


